
 
 
 
 

Public Notice of Solicitation 
 

MSW Generator Seeks Landfill Disposal Capacity For 
120,000 tons per year of MSW 

 
The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority owns a Municipal Waste Combustion 
Facility located in Hartford, CT.  This waste-to-energy facility is a Refuse Derived Fuel 
(“RDF”) facility.  In the process of producing the RDF in the front end waste processing 
facility, a residue is generated.  This residue, known as “process residue”, is comprised of 
Municipal Solid Waste (“MSW”) that is less than 1” particle size.  The material is 
regulated by the State of Connecticut as MSW and is currently deposited at an MSW 
landfill in Hartford, CT.  Also, in the process of producing the RDF, large “non-
processible” items (oversized MSW) are removed and rejected from the waste processing 
facility.  This material is also currently disposed of at the MSW landfill in Hartford, CT.  
The available capacity at the current facility used for disposal of these two wastestreams 
is nearing capacity.   
 
CRRA is soliciting interest from landfill owners/operators that can provide disposal 
capacity for approximately 100,000 tons per year of CRRA’s Process Residue, and 
approximately 20,000 tons per year of CRRA’s non-processible material, and directly 
with whom CRRA would execute a contract for disposal of this material.  CRRA 
anticipates commencing shipments to an alternate landfill in late summer 2006. 
 
Letters of interest should be sent to Jim Ruel, Purchasing Manager, CRRA, 100 
Constitution Plaza, 6th Floor, Hartford, CT 06103-1722.  Please submit letters of interest 
by April 14, 2006.  Mr. Ruel may be reached at 860-757-7736. 
 


